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"any statement I made in this regard was made 

by me with reference to my having asked MAX CLARK 
about him, because I thought MAX CLARK had once 
been with the FBI. 

"MAX CLARK himself never told me he was with 

the FBI and never intimated such. 

"I have been shown a letter which I wrote to 
EVERETT GLOVER in Dallas in which I stated that I 
had checked with the FBI in Dallas or Ft. Worth 

and had been told OSWALD was a harmless person. 
I did not recall having written this, but acknow-

ledge after seeing the letter that I did so. I 

do not remember whether I have, or have not, told 
anyone else this. 

"I have a lawyer friend in Denver named 
GEORGE SHAW who was with the FBI before World War 
II and in the OSS during World War II. We exchange 
Christmas cards and I saw him last about two years 
ago in Denver when I was on a business trip there. 

He practices as an attorney now and ran for Con-
gress on the Republican ticket at one time. 

"I do not know anyone personally now with the 

FBI, the U. S. Immigration and Naturalization 
Service, or the Department of Justice. I have 
never talked with anyone in the FBI before today 
about LEE HARVEY OSWALD, to the beat of my memory. 

"I do not recall having done so, but I may 

have indicated to someone that I knew someone in 
the FBI, but if I did so I was referring to MAX 
CLARK, a personal friend, and if I ever told any-
one that I could contact someone with the FBI, it 
would have been MAX. 

"I have been told by Mr. WOOD that MAX CLARK 
is not connected in any way with the Federal 
Bureau of Investigation or the Department of Justice, 


